
Double Your Impact!
Ask your Employer to match your donations.
Many workplaces are proud to support
community-driven causes like FARE. If your
workplace offers donation matching, it’s a
simple and powerful way to double your impact. 

To make it easy, we’ve drafted a short email you
can send to your manager or employer: 
 

 Supporting my City2Surf fundraising for FARE

Dear [Manager’/Employers Name], 

This year, I am proud to be participating in the City2Surf to raise funds for the Foundation for
Alcohol Research and Education’s (FARE) Voices of Change program, which supports people
across Australia in sharing their stories of alcohol harm. These stories are powerful. They raise
awareness, spark conversations, and drive change in communities, in the media, and with
decision-makers.

The money we raise together will help ensure that people with lived experience are heard,
supported, and part of creating a future free from alcohol harm. 

To boost the impact of this campaign, I’m reaching out to see if [insert organisation name] would
consider matching the donations I raise? It is a meaningful way to show support for community
health and demonstrate the values we stand for as a workplace.  

If you are happy to support, you can donate directly or my fundraising page [insert link], or I can
provide FARE’S EFT details if preferred. 

Thanks for considering this – it would mean a lot to me and to the communities FARE supports. 

Warm regards, 
[Your Name] 


